

April 7, 2020

Dear Residents and Families,

Out of an abundance of caution, and in an effort to maintain the health of all residents and staff, we are now requiring all new move-ins or residents returning from a hospital visit to quarantine for 14 days upon arrival. This does not apply for residents who are transferring between ESLC communities as long as they are asymptomatic, have not moved through the hospital and have abided by recommended protective measures to our knowledge and within reason.

Also, residents have inquired about staying with loved ones at their home in the community during this time. This is acceptable however the quarantine would apply upon your return.

As the number of confirmed cases of COVID-19 continue to rise in our area, we are taking this precautionary step to decrease the chance of COVID-19 from entering and/or spreading within any of our communities.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Deanna Flaitz
Executive Director, Pinehurst